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EXTERNAL

Dear Chair Hopkins, Supervisors and Planners,

Please find the attached letter of support for the updated Farmworker Housing ordinance on your agenda for
tomorrow, October 7, 2025.

Thank you for including our CAFF chapter in this process.

Wendy Krupnick

President, CAFF Sonoma County
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October 6, 2025 
 
Sonoma County Board of Supervisors 
 
Cc: Eric Gage, Planner, Permit Sonoma 
      Scott Orr, Interim Director, Permit Sonoma 
 
Re: Farmworker Housing Ordinance Update 

Dear Supervisors,   

The Sonoma County Chapter of Community Alliance with Family Farmers (CAFF), appreciates 

staff’s work on updating the County’s Farmworker Housing Ordinance and being included in 

this process. For many years we have commented that the agricultural production criteria for 

this housing was no longer relevant to the agriculture actually practiced in the region. We are 

grateful that the input received during the producer focus group and survey was taken into 

account in developing the revised criteria.  

CAFF Sonoma County supports the proposed Ordinance update and looks forward to your 

Board’s approval.  

Thank you for considering our comments. 

Wendy Krupnick 

President, CAFF Sonoma County 

 




